
 

Complaints 
 
If you think that the Police and Crime Commissioner has failed to supply information in accordance 
with the publication scheme, then you should write in the first instance, to the: 
 
Chief Executive, OPCC – West Mercia, PO Box 487, Shrewsbury, SY2 6WB 
 
The PCC will aim to deal with your complaint within 10 working days. If you are dissatisfied with the 
response you can ask for the matter to be internally reviewed. Internal reviews will be completed 
promptly and a response given to you within 20 working days of your further request. 
  
If, after the internal review, you remain dissatisfied, then you can complain to the Information 
Commissioner (Office of the Information Commissioner), Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire SK9 5AF). 
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WEST MERCIA PCC: DISCLOSURE LOG 

RESPONSE TO REQUEST 
 
 
Reference:  FOI Request 2015-106 
Date of response: 5 February 2016 
 
 
FOI Query 
 
Please provide details of:  
 
1.  Copies of diaries/calendars (electronic and/or paper) for The Police and Crime 
 Commissioner and Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner (managed/held either 
 directly by them or by an assistant) relating to the period 1st January 2015 to 31st 
 December 2015. 
 
2.  Copies of all correspondence between The Police & Crime Commissioner and HM 
 Government relating to police funding and/or budget cuts from the period 1st January 
 2015 to 31st December 2015.  
  
3.  Copies of all correspondence between The Deputy Police & Crime Commissioner 
 and HM Government relating to police funding and/or budget cuts from the period 1st 
 January 2015 to 31st December 2015 
 
Response 
 
1. The Police and Crime Commissioner's calendar for 1st January 2015 to 31 
 December 2015 can be found on our website and the link is provided here 
 http://www.westmercia-pcc.gov.uk/News-and-Events/Diary-archive/The-Diary-
 Archive-2015.aspx 
 
2. The Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner's calendar for 1st January 2015 to 31 
 December 2015 can be found on our website and the link is as shown above. 
 
3.  There has been no correspondence between the Deputy Police and Crime 
 Commissioner and HM Government relating to police funding and/or budget cuts 
 between the period of 1 January 2015 and 31 December 2015. 
 


